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Sermon

Christ Is Our Peace, Part 5
Ephesians 2:18
Pastor Robb Brunansky

Morning Worship Songs

He Is Our God

My Hope Is Built

Build My Life

Great Are You Lord

Nothing But The Blood

Desert Hills Contact
Information

Phone Number:
602-938-3950

Email:
office@deserthillschurch.com

Visit us on the web at
deserthillschurch.com for a
complete list of pastors and
staff along with their contact
information.

A letter from our Pastor
P a s t o r  R o b b  B r u n a n s k y

Psalm 73:28 says, “But as for me, the
nearness of God is my good; I have made
the Lord God my refuge, that I may tell of
all Your works.” What was true for the
psalmist is true for us as well: It is good for
us to draw near to God as His children. In a
chaotic and restless world, the Lord God is
our refuge. I pray our time together this
Lord’s Day equips you to proclaim His
excellencies. @deserthillsbiblechurch

Desert Hills Bible Church
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Church Finances

Weekly Church Need: $7,669.31

Weekly Received: $8,925.30

Weekly +/-: $1,255.99

Year-to-Date Need: $283,764.49

YTD Received: $330,236.03

Yearly +/-: $46,471.54

Prayer Request and
Praises

Kevin Huston's friend, Destiny,
has been having vision
problems. Her vision continues
to go in and out and the doctors
have not been able to give any
answers. Please keep her and her
doctors in prayer as they
continue with tests/scans.

Jim Collins is continuing to
recover from hip surgery. Please
keep him in your prayers as he
continues to heal at home.

News and Updates

Women's Thursday Morning Bible Study - Our
study will take place every Thursday at 10am. This
year we will be studying the book of Romans. For
more information please contact Nancy Stiller.

Student Ministries Bible Study - 7th-12th graders are
welcome to join us for Bible study on Wednesday
nights at 6:30pm. 

Women's Wednesday Night Bible Study - Women's
Wednesday night bible study will meet at 6:30pm and
will continue Part 4 of Revelation. For more
information please contact Brenda Doyle.

Night of Worship - Join us on September 25th from
7pm-8pm as we come together for a night of worship!

Men's Breakfast - Men's breakfast will be held on
Saturday, October 3rd, at 8am in the Fellowship Hall. 

Sharon Collins Baby Shower - Women of Desert
Hills please join us in celebrating Sharon Collins and
her baby girl due October. We will be celebrating in
the Fellowship Hall on September 26th from 2-4pm.
Light food and dessert will be served and there will be
a diaper and wipes (unscented wipes preferred) raffle.
If you would like to participate please be sure to bring
any size diapers. RSVP to Gabrielle OConnor via
phone or text at 602–509-7702 by September 24th.

Missionary of the Month 
Ben & Diane

Ben & Diane serve with Blackwell Bridges International
in Denver Metro Universities. Over 2,000 international
students attend from all over the world  along with the
hundreds of students studying in Denver from the
predominant region of Asia. Nationally, Ben and Diane
serve with Bridges International in training, and
equipping hundreds of Bridges staff, students and
volunteers to boldly and effectively take the love and
gospel of Jesus to students from this part of the world.


